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Brandy Butler

From: Ellen Plendl
Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 2:02 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: Docket 20170272
Attachments: Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

See attached reply and add to the correspondence side of Docket 20170272, can be added to Document No. 00070-
2018. 
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Brandy Butler

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Tuesday, January 09, 2018 1:07 PM
To: 'Steve@Melone.us'
Subject: Consumer Inquiry - Duke Energy Florida

Mr. Steve D. Melone 
Steve@Melone.us 
 
RE:  FPSC Inquiry 1266192C 
 
Dear Mr. Melone: 
 
This is in response to the E-mail you sent to Commissioner Donald J. Polmann,  Florida Public Service Commission (FPSC), 
regarding Duke Energy Florida (DEF).  Given the nature of your concerns, Chairman Brown feels it would be appropriate 
for specialized staff of the FPSC's Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach to respond directly to you.   
 
You expressed a concern about DEF's application for limited proceeding rate increase in Pinellas, Pasco, Orange, 
Osceola, and Seminole Counties, for recovery of incremental storm restoration costs related to Hurricanes Irma and 
Nate, by Duke Energy Florida, LLC. We will add your comments to the correspondence side of Docket No. 20170272-EI. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ellen Plendl at 1-800-342-3552 or by fax at 1-800-511-0809. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Roland 
Regulatory Program Administrator 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




